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Please end the use of gunpowder fireworks by the Monte Foundation

From Deborah Simpson <mcksimp@comcast.net>
Date Tue 1/7/2025 6:27 PM

To  City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear Council Members,

| urge you to end the use of gunpowder fireworks by the Monte Foundation. Not only are these
fireworks polluting, they are dangerous to wildlife, domestic animals, and veterans suffering from PTSD.
Anyone who has seen an animal or a human shaking, crying, and trying to escape what sounds like

gunfire will understand that inflicting that amount of pain on another creature is not a celebration.

Thank you for your attention,
Deborah Simpson

Sent from my iPhone
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